
 
15 December 2023 
 
Dear  
 
ATISN 19261 - Sheep Number and Movement Records  
 
I am writing further to our letters of 9 November and 24 November about your 
request for information to view sheep number and movement records held on EID 
Cymru for the business linked to CPH 52/242/0016 and CPH 52/201/0024. 
 
In order for us to take your request for information forward, it is necessary for you to 
provide proof of your identity, and to clarify the dates you would like to see the 
information for.  
 
As you have not responded to either of our previous letters we are closing your 
request, as we are unable to take it forward without the required information.  
 
If you wish to resubmit your request please let us know by emailing 
LivestockID@gov.wales. Please include the information requested in our previous 
letters. 
  
If you have any queries about this request do not hesitate to contact me.  Please 
remember to quote the reference number above in any future correspondence.    
 
 
Yours sincerely 
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